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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

Provincial Government of Rizal 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR PUBLIC BIDDING 

 

 

 
 TO : ALL CONCERNED 

 

 DATE : 17 MARCH 2020 

 

This is to inform you that the Public Bidding scheduled on March 23, 2020 (Monday) 

will be postpone due to “Enhanced Community Quarantine” in Luzon. The said bidding will be 

schedule until further announcement in form of bid bulletin. 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      (SGD.) Engr. LUISITO G. MUNSOD 

                BAC Chairman 


